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LONDON BOROUGH OF CAMDEN PLANNING DEPARTMENT

 Objection to Planning Application Ref 2016/5336/P

WAREHOUSES at 1A Highgate Road

 

 

I OBJECT on the following grounds

This further application is simply final confirmation that this developer always intended to build as 

many 2 floor units as he could (now increased from 11 to 13) his original change of use to 15 having 

been refused by Camden.  This is not what the ‘Change of use’ legislation is for.  A change of use to 11 

ground floor single story units in a single story warehouse is what has been agreed and Camden should 

stand by that.  This application is simply a further attempt by this developer to serve/avoid planning 

legislation rules that are in place to protect neighboring homes that are in such VERY close proximity 

as mine along with 3 – 7 Highgate Road from being overwhelmed and squashed up against. 

 

 The relevant points below submitted against previous change of roof elevations 2016/4663/P 

application are totally relevant to this new application
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